
 

2023-2024 Senior Trip Information 

 

ATTENTION SENIOR PARENTS:  Today during enrichment, we held the first official meeting to 

discuss the details of the SENIOR TRIP.  If your senior is interested in going on the trip, please ask 

them to see the packet of information given to them today.  The first deposit of $300.00 is due on 

September 1st along with the permission slip found in the packet.  Cash, check and credit card 

payments are accepted.  If you have any questions, please email Angela Beane 

at angela.beane@hchscov.com.   
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